
21st March 2024

Roadworks in the local area

Dear Parents / Carers,

We have beenmade aware that there will be roadworks on Shakespeare Avenue and

Portland Avenue on Sunday 24th and Monday 25thMarch between 9 am and 3 pm.

It has been scheduled to last for 2 days and they have advised that the roads will be closed

during this time.

The only way to access school by car during these times will be from the back of school coming

down Tennyson Road. Youwill then need to walk to the school office for any drop-offs or

collections during school hours.

Please ensure that you plan aheadwhen dropping off and picking up your child/ren

from school andwalk where possible tominimize traffic.

These roadworks are weather-dependent, if the weather is bad theymay be postponed.

Thank you for your support

Kind regards

Mr S Smee

Head of School


